Dear Mr. Stanton,
At last I have the opportunity to follow up our conversations at the educational fair in Bulgaria.  I would like to apologize for my delayed response, but over the last few weeks I have been abroad quite often, participating in university fairs and putting a lot of effort in recruiting. I am now writing to resume my attempts to initiate a dialogue between our two organizations. As my Deputy and I will be visiting the UK in the week between June 10th and June 16th, this might be one opportunity for us to meet and discuss issues that are of interest to both organizations. However, we are also planning a trip to the UK again in the first half of July to visit partners, which could be another opportunity for us to meet, in case June is inconvenient for you.    

We also ask for your assistance in making an arrangement with someone responsible for academic cooperation, as this is one issue we would be interested in.
My colleagues and I are really encouraged by the recent developments in the Bulgarian higher education system, but this brings us new responsibilities and concerns. We have to think ahead if we are to multiply our achievements and meet the expectations of our students and staff. 

Let me just remind you which areas are covered by our academic curricula. International College – Albena provides teaching and training in hotel management, tourism, international business, marketing and management. Our portfolio boasts two English read programmes: Hotel Management and International Business and Management Studies. After a 3-year course of study, our students are awarded Bachelor degrees in the following areas:
Professional field Administration and Management
Programmes:

Hotel Management (language of instruction – English)

Hotel Management (language of instruction – Bulgarian)

Professional field Economy
Programmes:

Marketing and Management (language of teaching – Bulgarian)

Marketing and Management (language of teaching – English; specialization International Business and Management)
Professional field Tourism
Programmes:
Marketing and Management of Hospitality and Tourism (language of instruction – Bulgarian)

What we are interested in is cooperation on an undergraduate and, above all, on a postgraduate level, so that our Bachelors have the opportunity to transfer to a reputable higher education institution for their Master studies. I see Birmingham College of Food, Tourism and Creative Studies an school we should look up to. We are also interested in teacher exchange as well – something we have been doing for quite a long time now under the EU funded programmes. I strongly believe that your lecturers would only enhance the quality of teaching at International College – Albena, while ours will hone their professional skills.
Dear Mr. Stanton, I will really be looking forward to your reply, hoping that you and some of your colleagues will be available for a meeting in June or the beginning of July.
Yours sincerely,

Assoc.Prof. Todor Radev, PhD

Rector

Higher school International College – Albena

3 Bulgaria str., 9300 Dobrich

Bulgaria

Tel: +359 (0)58 655630 (direct)

Fax: +359 (0)58 605760

Mobile: +359 888 510 640

